
 

  
 

September 23, 2011 

 

Dear Mayor, Councilmembers, Residents, and Employees:  
  

New Start Times for T&PW and LUP Council Committee Meetings 
At the August 9, 2011 Regular Council Meeting, the City Council by Resolution, established a 

new schedule which changes the start times of the Land Use and Parks (LUP) and Transportation 

and Public Works (T&PW) Council Committees pursuant to direction from the two committees.  

Under the new schedule, the T&PW and LUP Council Committee Meetings will continue to 

meet on the fourth Tuesday of each month, however, T&PW will start at 2:30 PM and LUP will 

start at 3:30 PM.  The meetings next week reflect this change.  The meeting times for A&F and 

PS&J will remain the same.  

 

Fall Special Recycling Event 
This event is for King County residents only – no commercial loads 

accepted.  Bring the following materials to be recycled on Saturday, 

October 1, from 9 AM to 3 PM to the Tyee Educational Complex 

parking lot: appliances, refrigerators/freezers ($20 cash fee per each 

refrigerator/freezer), scrap metal, batteries, fluorescent light bulbs, 

oil, antifreeze, transmission and steering fluids (no gas or brake fluid; 

no mixed fluids), tires, clothing and reusable household goods, and 

EPS Styrofoam.  Please note that only computer peripherals such as 

keyboards, mice, and printers are accepted at our recycle events.  

 

Free Confidential Material Shredding 
DataSite Northwest will be providing secure document destruction services at the October 1 Fall 

Special Recycling Event.  Limited to three boxes per vehicle. 

 

Televisions, computers, computer monitors, and laptops are no longer accepted at our recycle 

events.  Call 1.800.RECYCLE or visit 1800recycle.wa.gov to find authorized electronic product 

recycling services in your area.  E-cycle Washington sites will accept televisions, computers, 

computer monitors, and portable or laptop computers throughout the year for free.  

Households, small businesses, schools and school districts, small governments, special purpose 

districts, and charities can recycle electronic products free of charge. 

 

For more information contact Resource Conservation/Neighborhood Programs Coordinator 

Trudy Olson at 973.4763. 

 

 

 

City Manager’s Weekly Update 

http://1800recycle.wa.gov/


SeaTac Domestic Violence Task Force Food Drive 

for Highline Area Food Banks  
Saturday, October 1, from 9 AM - 3 PM at the Tyee 

Educational Complex parking lot.  You may bring canned and 

non-perishable food, diapers, toilet paper, soap, pet food and 

laundry detergent to donate to SeaTac’s Domestic Violence 

Prevention Program.  Paper bags and donations are welcome 

too!  Call Chris with any questions at 973.4933. 

 

Rain Barrel Sale for SeaTac Residents Only   
Saturday, October 1, from 9 AM to Noon, or until they are sold out.  

Please note the rain barrel sale will be held at the Special Recycling Event site at the Tyee 

Educational Complex, and not at City Hall.  
 

These rain barrels will help you harvest untreated rain water by simply hooking it up to your 

down spout. For only $25 each (subsidized by King County Waste Reduction and Recycling 

grant funds), these 60-gallon rain barrels have a mesh screen on top, a brass hose bib spigot, and 

an excellent overflow system.  Limit two per customer, and cash only please. Please bring proof 

of residency with you. 

 

Work Event in the Highline SeaTac Botanical Garden 
On Friday, September 16 volunteers gathered for a cleanup event in the Highline SeaTac 

Botanical Garden.  Twenty people from the Starbucks corporate office, community service 

workers, a number of botanical garden board members and representatives from the display 

gardens participated.  This event primarily focused on cleaning up of the area behind the soon to 

be Northwest Fuchsia club beds that is just south of the Seattle Rose Society beds.  Volunteers 

removed overgrown vegetation and spread wood chip mulch.  The work also included cleaning 

up other member club areas.  The effort was directed by the garden’s Volunteer Coordinator 

Laura Sweany, and was supported by the SeaTac Parks Department.  Refreshments were 

supplied by Wendy Morgan and Barb Purdey.  

 

SeaTac Police Explorers program   
Whether you are interested in Law Enforcement as a future career or just interested in growing in 

your personal life and committed to your community, The SeaTac Police Explorers is a great 

program for youth ages 14-20.  Please contact Community Service Officer Burnett at 973.4917 if 

you have any questions about the program or to obtain an application. 

 

Agendas 

Transportation and Public Works Committee     9.27.11 

Land Use and Parks Committee      9.27.11 

 

You can view the City’s Event Calendar at: 
http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=16 

 

 

                                                                                  

Todd Cutts, City Manager 

http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=16


 
 

     September 27, 2011 
2:30 PM 
Airport Conference Room 345 

 
 
  
Ralph Shape, Chair 
Mia Gregerson 
Rick Forschler 
 
Staff Coordinator:  Tom Gut, Public Works Director 
 
 
 
 

1. Ordinance authorizing City Manager to execute Franchise Agreement with 
Comcast  – Mark Johnsen (5 minutes) 
 

 

2. Update on SR 509 Completion Project – Tom Gut (30 minutes) 
 

 

 

Transportation and Public Works 

Committee Meeting Agenda 



 

 

Tuesday, September 27, 2011  

3:30 – 5:00 PM 

Airport Conference Room 345 
Members: 

Mia Gregerson, Chair  

Ralph Shape 

Pam Fernald 

 

Staff Coordinator:  Cindy Baker, Community and Economic Development Director 

 

Meeting Agenda 

 

  

1. Youth Program Overview – Brian Tomisser [5 Minutes] 

 

2. CPPW Grant Update – Cindy Baker/Kate Kaehny [20 Minutes]   

 

3. Confirm Committee Direction to Full Council regarding Review of Comprehensive Plan 

Amendments  - Michael Scarey [20 Minutes] 

 

4.   Economic Development Update – Jeff Robinson [15 Minutes] 

 Riverton Heights 

 Multi Sports Complex 

 Tourism Promotion 

 Lodging Tax Revenue 
 

5. CED Director Comments [Time Permitting] 

 CED Open House - October 11 

 CRW First Milestone – September 30 

 Sound Transit CUP Ad Hoc Committee 

 Zoning Code Update Ad Hoc Committee 
 

 

 

Land Use and Parks Committee  

Agenda 


